
 
August 18, 2020 
 
Tinika S. Warren 
4675 Bill Gardner Parkway 
Locust Grove, GA 30248 
 
RE:  City of Greensboro HUD/Warren/4-3750-20-124 
 
Dear Ms. Warren: 
 
This letter is in response to your August 13, 2020, request for review of the decision to dismiss your 
complaint against the City of Greensboro Housing and Urban Development (HUD) (Respondent).  In 
your letter, you requested a review of the investigative case file. 
  
The investigative records reflect that you filed a complaint against Respondent on July 15, 2020, 
alleging that Respondent withheld housing assistance in retaliation for reporting Section 8 and HUD 
violations.  The Atlanta Regional Office conducted an investigation and determined that your 
allegation was not covered under Section 11(c) of the Occupational Safety and Health Act of 1970 
(OSH Act), 29 U.S.C. §660(c).  Consequently, your complaint was dismissed on July 29, 2020.   
 
The Directorate of Whistleblower Protection Programs (DWPP) completed a review of the 
investigative case file and determined your complaint was properly dismissed for lack of coverage.  
Please note that this is the final determination of the Secretary of Labor; your case is now closed.  
 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Office of Fair Housing and Equal 
Opportunity implements and enforces the Fair Housing Act; to file a complaint with HUD visit 
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/fair_housing_equal_opp/online-complaint, or call an intake 
specialist at 1-800-6690-9777 or 1-800-877-8339.     
 
Sincerely, 

X
Anthony Incristi

 
for Francis Yebesi  
Acting Director  
Directorate of Whistleblower Protection Programs 
 
cc: Regional Office 
 Respondent 

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/fair_housing_equal_opp/online-complaint

